
From: Soura, Christian
To: Sue Williams <SWilliams@scchildren.org>

Date: 10/15/2012 5:06:39 PM
Subject: RE: Children's Trust of South Carolina - OEPP budget

                Sorry it took a little time to get back to you – we actually started budget meetings a few weeks ago, so we’re 
still in the middle of it.  Could you meet at 11 this Thursday?
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Sue Williams [mailto:SWilliams@scchildren.org] 

Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2012 2:49 PM

To: Soura, Christian; Baker, Josh

Subject: Children's Trust of South Carolina - OEPP budget
 
Christian and Josh,
 
I wanted to touch base with you, before the crazy season, starts to see if there was a 30 minute window when we 
could meet. I thought it would be helpful for me to understand the priorities for budgeting in this next year and to 
clarify any questions you may have about Children’s Trust or the programs we operate.  Please note: David Laird was 
the contact for our office but he is no longer here. (He is tired of policy work and has moved on to the Central 
Carolina Community Foundation.) So please feel free to contact me, at any time, but especially about a time that 
works best in your schedule.
 
I look forward to meeting with you!
Sue
 
Sue Williams, CEO
1634 Main Street, Suite 100
Columbia, SC 29201
Direct Line: 803-744-4023   Cell:  803-917-2440
www.scchildren.org
 
Follow us on Facebook and Twitter

When completing your individual income taxes for South Carolina, please check-off for the Children’s Trust using 
form I-330.   To learn more, please visit scchildren.org <http://www.scchildren.org>  or CheckOff South Carolina 
<http://www.checkoff.sc.gov>
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